
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Chairman and Board Members 

 

From:  Board Member J.C.Fernandez   

 

Subject:  Town Signage  

 

Date:  March 3, 2020 

 

 

 

I would like to propose consideration by the Board of the following item for transmittal to the Town Council as 

a recommendation for their discussion: 

 

Currently there are certain Town Boundary Areas that are not well defined. This causes confusion among 

certain residents. I would like to discuss possible solutions with my colleagues on ways that this can be 

addressed by our Town Council.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


